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June 13,1984

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Docket No. 50-361
Licensee Event Report No. 84-009, Revision 1
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3

Reference: Letter, J. G. Haynes (SCE) to USNRC Document Control D-ask,
dated March 15, 1984, Licensee Event Report No. 84-009

The referenced letter provided the required 30-day informational Licensee
Event Report (LER) on the decalibration of Static Thermal Power for Units 2
and 3. We also reported that a revised LER would be issued by June 15, 1984,
to provide the results of the Unit 3 evaluation and final recommendatio.. from
Combustion Engineering. The Unit 3 evaluation and final recommendation is not
yet'available. As airesult,'we are rescheduling submittal of LER-84-009, .

Revision 1, and plan to provide it by August 17, 1984.

If you require any additional information, please so advise.

Sincerely,

h Als

cc: A. E. Chaffee (USNRC Resident Inspector, Units 1, 2 and 3)
J. P. Stevlart (USNRC Resident Inspector, Units 2 and 3)

J. B. Martin (Regional Administrator, USNRC Region V)

' Institute of Nuclear Power' 0perations (INP0)
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